[PARENT]

Date

The Honorable Gavin Newsom Governor of the State of California 1303 10th Street, Suite 1173 Sacramento, CA 95814

Subject:

Reopening In-Person Christian School

Dear Governor Newsom:

As a California citizen, a registered voter, and the parent of a school-aged child, I am writing to plead with you to permit our private Christian school to reopen for in-person education for my child.

As a parent, I should retain the right to direct my own child's education. Also, as a parent, I know that no one cares more about my child's education and his religious upbringing and training that I do. Limiting my child's education to sitting in front of a computer for lessons without the human contact of loving and dedicated teachers does not give him the education and religious training I want for him or that he deserves.

Please allow my child's Christian school to reopen for in-person education in the 2020-2021 school year with all appropriate sanitation and health safety protocols in place.

Very truly yours,

John Doe